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KNIGHT’S ENLIGHTENING 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

San Antonio de Padua Catholic Church ~ Council #9195 ~ www.anaheimhillsknights.org  

Grand Knight’s Message 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 

 

This is the last newsletter article that I will write to you as your 

Grand Knight. I would like you to know that it has been an 

honor to be of service to you. Three years ago, I was the 

Chancellor. Two years ago, I was the Deputy Grand Knight and 

this past year I was the Grand Knight. I will continue to serve on 

the Council of Officers for the next three years as a Trustee. My 

role in the organization will change, but basically, I will always 

be a practicing Catholic and a Knight. You will always be my 

brothers. Your charity, unity, fraternity, and patriotism will 

continue to inspire me. Thank you for the privilege of working 

together these past three years. The future will bring change 

and challenges. 

 

Our calendar for June has two events that I would bring to your 

attention. On Wednesday, June 3 we will have a Knights of 

Columbus Business Meeting at 6 p.m. in Glynn Hall. Dinner will 

not be served. We will receive the slate of Council Officers for 

2020 – 2021 (we still have openings; your support is 

appreciated). We will receive a draft of our 2020 – 2021 

tentative budget and calendar of events. The Officer Positions 

will be voted upon at our July meeting.  

 

On Saturday, June 6 from 8 a.m. to 10 a.m. in the church 

parking lot we will have a Recycle Event. We anticipate a 

mother lode of donations, your help is needed, please wear a 

mask and gloves. 

 

The Council of Officers will meet on Tuesday, June 16, at 7 p.m. 

in Glynn Hall. 

 

 

 

 
See “Grand Knights Message” continued on page 3 
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Council Officers: 
 

Grand Knight- John Lawson 714-728-6001 

Deputy Grand Knight- Jack Abajian 818 398 5930 

Chancellor- David Zlaket 714-532-0887 

Recorder- Blake Kid  714-606-0515 

Treasurer-Rick Giddens  714-998-0934 

Advocate-Gary Richens  714-281-8244 

Warden-Henry Garrido  714-998-5183 

Inside Guard #1-Bob Murray  714-777-0204 

Inside Guard #2-Wendall Walters 714-637-5575 

Outside Guard #1- Dick Crawford 714-343-5735 

Outside Guard #2- Curt Horner 714-637-3189 

 

Knight’s Insurance: 

Field Agent-Kevin Garza  909-618-5558 

 

Appointed Positions: 

Financial Secretary-Dwight Oylear 714-281-0399 

Financial Aid-Tony Giusiana  714-777-6947 

Chaplain-Father John Neneman 714-974-1416 

Co-Chaplain-Deacon Doug Cook 714-637-4654 

Lecturer- Rotated between the Trustees 

Editor-Bob DePaola  714-222-6418 

 

Chair members: 

Advertising-Dick Crawford  714-343-5735 

Communications-Tony DePaola 714-280-1622 

Head Cook-Tony Giusiana  714-777-6947 

Membership- David Zlaket  714-532-0887 

Prolife-Mike Cushing  714-404-3584 

Public Relations-Dennis McCoy 714-692-2336 

Outreach Program-Jack O’Connor 714-921-2824 

Sunshine- Jack Abajian  818 398 5930 

Co-Sunshine Tony DePaola  714-280-1622 

Website Coordinator- David Zlaket  714-222-6418 

Website- Maryann Fahey  714-970-0064 

 

Board of Trustees: 

First Year- Paul Helterline 951-446-2024 

Second Year- Mark Thornberg 714-856-5775 

Third Year- Frank Smaldino 714-227-0227 

 

 

 

 
 

The Knights Enlightening is published monthly for the 

benefit of the members of the Knights of Columbus Council 

#9195 and its advertisers.  All members are welcome to 

submit articles for publication at any time.  Articles must not 

be copy protected, if so the copy right must accompany the 

article. Send all articles to the editor via e-mail: 

bobaree17@gmail.com or to the editor’s home address via 

snail mail. The editor, with the approval of the Grand Knight, 

has the right to edit any article submitted for publication.  

Questionable language will be omitted.  All articles must be 

received on or before the 20th of the month to be placed in 

the following month’s issue. All articles submitted become 

the property of the Knights of Columbus Council #9195. 
 

 
 

Unless otherwise specified, the monthly board meetings are 

held at San Antonio Church located at 5800 East Santa Ana 

Canyon Road, Anaheim California in confrance room #2 they 

are normally scheduled for the third Tuesday of each month 

at 7:00 PM.  If you would like to be a part of the meeting or 

just want to attend, please come.  All members are always 

invited and are encouraged to attend the board meetings.  
 

 
 

Unless otherwise specified, the monthly general meetings 

are held at San Antonio Catholic Church located at 5800 East 

Santa Ana Canyon Road, Anaheim, California, Glynn Hall on 

the first Wedensday of each month at 6:00 PM. All members 

are encouraged to attend. Please wear your name badge at 

the general meeting or council Polo shirt with your name 

embroidered on it.   
 

 
 

We maintain a high level of confidentiality concerning our 

members. Every member is instructed not to release any 

personal information to any other entity without the 

express written permission of that member. Oversight of 

these matters is strict. We understand that improper 

disclosure of personal data is a serious matter. Unless you 

have been given us written permission, no affiliates or third-

party nonaffiliated will have access to your records. Access 

to your records is limited to the one member who is working 

with your application. 

 

 

mailto:bobaree17@gmail.com
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Deputy Grand Knight’s 

Message 
 

Hope you and your families are doing well and are in 

good health.  
  

For the last several weeks, we have all had to adjust 

to a pandemic that will provide for all of us defining 

moments of what it means to truly show compassion 

and sensitivity.  We are all adjusting to stay at home 

orders and requirements from the CDC about how 

we interact with each other for the foreseeable 

future.  Let us all continue to keep Jesus as the 

central figure in our lives.  Rely on Him for comfort 

and healing.  Let us keep in our prayers all of the 

frontline workers that risk their health and 

the health of their families so that we continue to be 

safe - our hospital staff, doctors, nurses, 

convalescent hospital caregivers, emergency first 

responders, police and fire, grocery store workers, 

construction crews and truck drivers that keep the 

infrastructure of our country still moving.    
 

 Of special note, I am withdrawing my candidacy as 

Grand Knight of Council 9195 beginning June 2020-

2021. 
 

I have given my decision a great deal of thought and 

have prayed repeatedly over the last several 

months.  Please do not think that I’ve come to this 

decision lightly.  It is the right decision for me.  I have 

discussed this with both our Grand Knight, John and 

Chancellor David.  David has my full support in the 

upcoming year.  I am confident that he will serve us 

well as the incoming Grand Knight. 
 

I do want to continue to serve by heading up the 

Sunshine Report and being responsible for outreach 

to our fellow Knights and their families in their time 

of need due to failing health, hospitalization or other 

challenges.  I’ll continue working the bar area during 

our various functions as well. 

May God Bless you and your families. 

Jack Abajian  

Grand Knight’s Message 

Continued from page 1 

 

On Saturday, June 6 from 8 a.m. to 10 a.m. in the 

church parking lot we will have a Recycle Event. We 

anticipate a mother lode of donations, your help is 

needed, please wear a mask and gloves. 

The Council of Officers will meet on Tuesday, June 

16, at 7 p.m. in Glynn Hall. 

 

The opening of the church is scheduled for Saturday, 

June 13, at the 5 p.m. mass. Masses will also be 

offered on Sunday, June 14. Parishioners are asked 

to wear a mask, seating is available in every-other-

pew. You are to sit six feet apart in your pew. 

Maximum seating capacity will be 250. Be prepared 

to be invited to attend an alternative mass. 

Practicing Social Distancing in a church setting 

represents a change and a challenge. 

 

This coming summer and fall will represent 

significant changes at San Antonio. We are still 

dealing with the pandemic of the corona virus. 

Keeping people healthy and slowing the spread of 

this virus is a high priority. The church continues to 

be closed. The re-opening date of the church is still 

not decided. The Sunday morning, 10 a.m. mass can 

be live-streamed and daily mass is available live-

streamed at 8:45. The summer Garage Sale and the 

September Fiesta have been cancelled.  

 

The Knights of Columbus will have a key role to play 

as the church opens and we move to the new 

normal. Your availability and flexibility are going to 

be counted on. San Antonio Catholic Church will 

need your charitable and social welfare works. 

Thank you for continuing to make your regular 

financial donations to the church. Thank you for 

continuing to volunteer your time and talents. 

 

Blessings, 

John Lawson, Grand Knight 
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GENERAL COUNCIL 
MEETING MINUTES  
May 2020 

 

Due to Corona Virus-2019 
general meetings have been 
canceled until further notice. 

Happenings in May 2020 
By SK Frank Smaldino PGK 

 
MARY’S KITCHEN FOOD RUN 

 
During a food pick up run, in the back of the Ralphs 
Market at Chapman and Main Street, we found 
another reminder of the homeless population in 
Orange County.   
 
STAY-AT-HOME RIPPLE EFFECT  
(Trying to show the lighter side) 

 
Her cell phone just broke. 
 

 
She just lost it all and blew her top from 
constant and prolonged confinement with 
her husband. 

 

Typical exchange during these challenging times. 

 

A nice perspective of saying how blessed we are. 
 

See “Happenings” continued on page 5 
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Happenings 
Continued from page 4 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS GOLF 
TOURNAMENT, OCTOBER 12 

 
Above saying adds to the fun of your playing 
partners.  However, with the tournament format of 
best ball you won’t have to keep hearing that about 
your shots. 
 
Join in on the fun and put this fundraiser on your 
schedules.  The Tournament to be held at Alta Vista 
Country Club with a noon shotgun tee off time.   
 
Save the date of October 12, 2020 to support your 
council. 
 

LIVE STREAM MASS FROM SAN ANTONIO 
DE PADUA CHAPEL 

 
Father Ven during the consecration of the 
host into the body of Christ during mass on 
Ascension Sunday morning. 
 
 

 
Father John making an announcement at end of 
mass bringing the good news that our church is 
planned to be open for mass starting on June 14.  
 
MEMORIAL DAY, MAY 25, 2020  

 
At the Yorba Linda Veterans Memorial Park. 

 

 

 

 
 

See “Happenings” continued on page 6 
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Happenings 

Continued from page 5 

 

 
A tribute to the Department of the Army. 

 
A tribute to the Air Force. 

 
A tribute to the Department of the Navy. 

 
A tribute to the Marine Corps. 

 
A tribute to the Coast Guard. 

 
A day to show our respect and pay a tribute to the 

fallen in service to our country. 
See “Happenings” continued on page 7 
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Happenings 

Continued from page 6 

 

 
When their name was announced a rose was laid 

on the walkway in honor to each Orange County 

soldier lost due to combat along with a three-bell 

salute and a moment of silence.  Many were Purple 

Heart recipients.  Brave men all. 

 

 
 

 

Your nominating committee are proud to present to 

you the 2020-2021 slate of officers for the Knights of 

Columbus Council #9195 

Proposed Council Officers 2020 - 2021 
 

Grand Knight    Mark Thornberg & Frank Smaldino  

Deputy Grand Knight  David Zlaket 

Chancellor   Blake Kidd 

Recorder   OPEN       

Treasurer   Rick Giddens 

Advocate   Gary Richens  

Warden   Henry Garrido 

Inside Guard#1  Bob Murray 

Inside Guard#2  OPEN 

Outside Guard#1  Wendall Walters 

Outside Guard#2  OPEN 

First Year Trustee  John Lawson 

 

Special Notice! 
June General Meeting 
The  Wednesday, June 3, 2020 General Meeting. 

 

 Out of a sense of caution due to the corona virus, 

the Knights of Columbus will not have a Business 

Meeting, face to face, in Glynn Hall on June 3. We 

will, instead, have a Zoom meeting at 6 p.m. on June 

3rd. Details will be emailed to all members on 

Wednesday afternoon. 

 

On Saturday, June 6, 2020 from 8 to 10 a.m. in the 

church parking lot, we will have a Recycle event. 

HELP is needed. We anticipate a mother load of 

bottles and cans. Your HELP is needed, please wear 

your mask and gloves. 

Stay safe, stay well 

John Lawson, Grand Knight 
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By Jack Abajian 

 

Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, 

we turn to you in this time of illness. We place our 

sick under your care and humbly ask that you 

restore all your servants to health again. Above all, 

grant us the grace to acknowledge your will and 

know that whatever you do, you do for the love of 

us. Amen.  
 

BROTHER KNIGHTS 

Please keep the following knights and their families 

in your thoughts and prayers. Please email me or 

Brother Jack Abajian at jackabajian@aol.com cell 

818-398-5930 with updates. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST 

Father Joe, Father Pat, Dennis McCoy, Bob/Rita 
DePaola, Alfredo Giddens, Gwen Davis, Suzy, Marie 
Abajian, Jim Hazard, Phyllis Fiorentino, Gloria Janicki, 
Maurice/Laverne McCaughin, Joe/Dora Nanci,  

 

Norma Hayek, Ray and Ramses Ghattas, Jim/Karen 

Reese, Joyce Garza, Morris Kasiss, Laurette 

Ghoulam, Nina Angelina Provenza, Mia Josephine 

Provenza, Don St. Clair, Susan Roseenkranz, Linda 

Flint and All Doctors, Nurses and Caregivers  

  

May God bless you all and your families and have a 

Blessed Lenten Season 

  

May God bless you all and your families.  

DGK Jack Abajian 818-398-5930 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

CORONA VIRUS HEALING PRAYER 
 

Jesus Christ, You 
travelled through 
towns and 
villages “curing 
every disease 
and illness.” At 
Your command, 
the sick were 
made well. 

 

Come to our aid now, in the midst of the global 
spread of the coronavirus, that we may experience 
your healing love. Heal those who are sick with the 
virus. May they regain their strength and health 
through quality medical care. Heal us from our fear, 
which prevents nations from working together and 
neighbors from helping one another. Heal us from 
our pride, which can make us claim invulnerability to 
a disease that knows no borders. Jesus Christ, healer 
of all, stay by our side in this time of uncertainty and 
sorrow. 

 

Be with those who have died from the virus. May 
they be at rest with you in your eternal peace. Be 
with the families of those who are sick or have died. 
As they worry and grieve, defend them from illness 
and despair. May they know your peace. Be with the 
doctors, nurses, researchers and all medical 
professionals who seek to heal and help those 
affected and who put themselves at risk in doing so. 
May they know your protection and peace. Be with 
the leaders of all nations. Give them the foresight to 
act with charity and true concern for the well-being 
of the people they are meant to serve. Give them the 
wisdom to invest in long-term solutions that will help 
prepare for or prevent future outbreaks. May they 
know your peace, as they work together to achieve 
it on earth. 

 

Whether we are home or abroad, surrounded by 
many people suffering from this illness or only a few, 
Jesus Christ, stay with us as we endure and mourn, 
persist and prepare. In place of our anxiety, give us 
your peace. 

 

Jesus Christ, heal us:  
Brothers of St. Patrick 

 

mailto:jackabajian@aol.com
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Hello, my Brother Knights! 

 

Whoa, another month has flashed by (sort of) as we 

meander through this pandemic. 

 

Hopefully, the governor of California will find it in his 

heart to allow people of Faith to return to their 

Churches, return to their worship of our Lord and the 

reception of the sacraments. 

 

I speak of this because this cynic has banned our 

churches from opening, even with the 

recommended measures in place to protect 

ourselves from this virus. 

 

We have just learned that the Diocese of Orange is 

going to open our churches the weekend of June 13-

14, with what appear to be draconian measures to 

"protect" us. 

 

What has been interesting to me has been the 

cynic's approach to the barbarians at Planned 

Parenthood and other abortion facilities in California 

during this lockdown "protecting" Californians. 

It seems that while other clinics and medical facilities 

were required to stop all elective procedures 

(surgeries, heart catheterizations, transplants, 

biopsies), the barbarians at Planned Parenthood 

continued doing their ELECTIVE procedures, the 

killing of babies at all stages of pregnancy., not just 

here in California, but nationwide 

 

Now, as a physician I'm horrified by the slaughter of 

the innocents that has been going on since Roe v. 

Wade in 1973. 

 

I now fear for not only the unborn, but for those of 

us mature citizens; for the terminally ill; for the 

physically/mentally handicapped.   

If the governor of California can stand logic, 

reasoning and the law on its head, then ALL OF US 

are at risk from the state. 

 

He and the California legislature were allowing 

women to congregate in clinic waiting rooms, in 

close quarters, while awaiting their abortions, their 

ELECTIVE PROCEDURE ABORTIONS. 

 

The previous state Attorney General, Kamala Harris, 

along with Xavier Becerra, are, and have been, 

recipients of financial largesse from Planned 

Parenthood. 

 

As has Governor Gavin Newsome.  Ms. Harris is a 

potential vice-presidential candidate this year. 

My, that does smack of a conflict of interest, eh?!? 

We STILL have not had our churches opened up as of 

this writing.  

 

We have not been able to receive our sacraments, 

and continue to have them kept away from us by the 

STATE, our church doors still locked. 

 

In the meantime, Planned Parenthood has continued 

to kill innocent babies, has continued to traumatize 

the mothers of those babies. 

 

In the face of a pandemic so severe that our 

churches were closed to us. 

While Planned Parenthood continued its barbaric 

sacrament of abortion, an elective medical 

procedure. 

 

Think about this, Guys.  Think about the blatant, Full-

Monty of hypocrisy and death this represents. 

 

Elections matter. Please remember this. 

 

God bless you! 

Michael Cushing, MD 
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Membership 
By David Zlaket 

 

Advancing Knights 

4th Degree Ceremonies have been cancelled for the 

time being. Hopefully, brighter days are ahead and 

4th Degrees will be rescheduled for a later date. As 

of now, the next planned 4th Degree is scheduled for 

August 1, 2020. Put this date on your calendar and 

check your emails for any updates 

 

Until further notice all 

recruitment is canceled 

through May and June. 

 
Please wish a Very Happy Birthday to each of the 
following members who may be adding another candle 
to their cake but stay young at heart and certainly do 
not age in our eyes! 
 

June Birthdays 
Carl Hermreck  2nd  Charles Markley  3rd  

Tony DePaola PGK  5th  Phil Sliwoski 7th  

Derrick Chavez 8th  Robert DePaola II 8th   

Gary T. Richens PGK 9th Robert DePaola 10th  

John Biale 12th Antonio De Lucia 14th  

Pat Mahoney 17th  David Rathswohl 20th  

Horace Galindo 25th  Joseph Nanci 28th  

 

If we missed your birthday, please notify the editor at 

Bobaree17@gmail.com 

 
 

 
By Kevin Garza 

 

Hi My brothers and Lady Knights, 

 

NEVER INVEST IN AN ANNUITY!!  You’ve no doubt 

seen this kind of headline in the financial pages or 

you’ve seen pop-up ads on your computer or you’ve 

heard some friend repeat what he’s heard from his 

buddy’s uncle.  Are they serious?  

 

Let’s start with the basics: An annuity is a tax-favored 

savings instrument.  The government gives it special 

tax treatment because it’s designed for retirement 

income.  An annuity can be qualified or in other 

words, funded with money that you have not yet 

paid taxes on, like an IRA or an RRSP in Canada. Or 

non-qualified, that is, funded with money you’ve 

already paid the tax on.  Like money you take from 

your paycheck or out of your savings account.  Either 

way, the tax on the growth in your Knights of 

Columbus annuity each year is deferred…you pay no 

current tax on it and pay only when you withdraw 

money. 

 

I’ll tell you that I think an annuity is a is a great 

product in the right situation.  Especially a Knights of 

Columbus annuity.  In addition to tax deferred 

growth, here are a few more reasons why I think that 

way: 

1. Your minimum interest rate is guaranteed…for 

life!  There is a floor that the interest rate will 

never drop below.  The good news is that we’ve 

always paid a higher current interest rate than 

the guarantee.  This feature means nobody has 

ever lost a dime in a Knights of Columbus 

annuity…and never will! 

2. Your principal is guaranteed by the Knights.  Now 

that kind of guarantee is only as good as the 

company backing it…and we’ve had 40+ years of  
See “Insurance” continued on page 11 

mailto:Bobaree17@gmail.com
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Insurance 
Continued from page 10 

Superior ratings from A. M. Best for financial 

strength.  (As of January 2019, rated A+ Superior 

by A. M. Best) 

3. You are charged no administrative fees each 

year…100% of your money goes to work for you 

earning interest from day one. 

4. Even though annuities are designed for long-

term growth, after one year you can access 10% 

of the value without any KofC penalty. 

5. Owners of annuities name a beneficiary; this 

means that at death, the proceeds bypass 

probate.  This saves time and usually money, too. 

6. You can enjoy an income that you (and if you 

wish, your wife) can never outline! 

But let’s be fair; an annuity is not the answer every 

time.  It’s not a short-term product.  It’s not designed 

to be a “put and take” account where you stick some 

money in and then take it out a short time later. 

There is a reducing early withdrawal penalty over the 

first seven years if you take out more than the 10% 

free withdrawal. That feature, in all annuities, not 

just the KofC, is to encourage people to leave the 

money alone until retirement age. 

 

So, although there are situations where an annuity is 

not the proper product, there are many where it 

is…And we haven’t even talked about triple 

compounding, protection from creditors and other 

features. 

 

How do you know if an annuity is right for 

you?  Meet with me and let’s look at your goals.  It 

might be the perfect fit. 

Where do you keep your safe money? 

May Gods Love and Grace be with all of you always! 
Vivat Jesus! 

Best Regards, 

 

Prayers and Resources for Healing and 
Hope During the COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

During this Coronavirus pandemic, many are 
tempted to fear, anxiety and perhaps even 
despair.  Some have lost their precious lives, some 
have lost those whom they love, some have suffered 
through the debilitating effects of this illness, some 
have lost their jobs, their income, and most have 
encountered much disruption to the normal flow of 
their daily lives. 
 
Every crisis in life is also an opportunity to turn to our 
beloved Savior in trust and complete abandonment 
so as to rest in His merciful hands.  To rest in the 
hands of God means we are secure, despite the 
uncertainty of life.  It means we are free to love God 
and others, despite the challenges we face. It means 
we raise our eyes to Heaven, rather than look down 
in fear. 

 
 

Please keep Dick Crawford and his family in your 
prayers. His sister has gone into the arms of Jesus. 

 

 
 

These are the flower arrangement our council 
#9195 sent to Dick Crawford family. 
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    Three Month Calendar 
2020 

 

June 3  Council Meeting 6:00 pm, By computer  Grand Knight 

6 First Friday Adoration 6:00 am – 7:00 am  All Knights 

6 Recycle Saturday (Fundraiser)    H. Garrido 

7 Hospitality Sunday      Mark Thornberg 

7 K of C Parish Pancake Breakfast    F. Smaldino & R. Saracho 

12 San Antonio de Padua K of C Mass 8:30 am  All Knights 

16 Officers Meeting 7:00 pm, Conference Room 1 Grand Knights 

21 Father’s Day 

27 Thomas House Birthday Party    Justin Glauthier 

 

July 4  All American Food at Peralta Park (Fundraiser) Mark Thornberg 

 4 Recycle Saturday (Fundraiser)    H. Garrido 

 8  Council Meeting 6:00 pm, Glynn Hall   Grand Knight 

 9 Red Cross San Antonio Parish Blood Drive  L. Francisco 

 12 K of C Hosted Parish Donut Sunday   Jack Abagian 

 16 Red Cross San Antonio Parish Blood Drive  L. Francisco, B. Whitcomb 

 21 Officers Meeting 7:00 pm, Conference Room 1 Grand Knight 

 26 Night to Remember for Mentally Challenged R. Giddens 
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San Antonio  

Knights of Columbus 

 

Benefiting Charities 
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